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To all concerned carriers 
 

 

 
 

 
Subject: information regarding possible inconvenience and misleading that may affect 

passengers and carriers at Rome Fiumicino Airport 
 

 

With reference to the fire broke out at Terminal T3 of Rome Fiumicino Airport on May,8th 
2015, and taken into account the outcome of the meeting hold in ENAC on June, 5th last 

with representatives of air carriers, the operators in address are invited to put in act any 
possible measure to inform passengers arriving and/or in transit at Fiumicino airport about 

the possible inconvenience  that may occur at the Terminal, due to the necessity of restoring 

safety conditions for all operators using the airport. 

In light of this, ENAC requires any carrier arriving to Rome Fiumicino Airport to release the 

following announcement to passengers on board during the landing, in Italian and in English 
language: 

“The Italian Authorities apologize for the possible inconvenience that may occur at Terminal 
3 of Fiumicino Airport, due to a fire that temporarily limited the availability of the area” 

In thanking you for your collaboration, please accept our best regards. 

 
Giovanna Laschena 
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